Frequently Asked Questions

· When I register my child at a school, do I need to contact the transportation office to set up busing? 
No, the school will provide our office with the needed information.  This applies to both public and non-public schools. 
· If I register my child at school during the summer, how do I get the bus information? 
Letters are sent home during the 3rd week of August with bus information, either through the mail or from the school with other information. 
· My child needs to be picked up and dropped off at a Day Care facility.  Will there be busing? 
If the day care provider is in your schools attendance area, we will set up busing.  Contact your school for a list of providers within the attendance area. 
· How does the transportation office find out my child needs busing from day care? 
Parents need to fill out a day care provider form available at each school office.  A new form needs to be completed every year.  The information is kept at the school and a copy is sent to the transportation office. 
· My child attends a non-public school, do they have the day care provider forms? 
Yes, every school is sent several copies each year. 
· My family moved during the school year. Who do I call with the new information? 
Contact your school. They need to keep student records up to date.  The school will send your new address to each department that needs to be updated. 
· If I have a complaint about a bus driver, who do I call? 
You can contact the bus contractor directly.  Normally, a problem is taken care of immediately and does not happen again.  If not, contact the transportation office and we will become involved.  Or you can contact us first and we will send the contractor a written complaint. 
· If I have a complaint about a bus stop, whom do I call? 
You would need to contact the transportation office.  If you are requesting a change to a bus stop, we require all requests in writing. Requests can be sent to us through the school office, email, faxed or through the regular mail.  The district guidelines are available through this web site and may answer other questions concerning bus stops. 
· How do I find out what public school my child would attend if I moved to a certain address? 
Most realtors contact the transportation office and list the schools for a home that is for sale.  If that has not been the case, contact the transportation office and we would be happy to provide you with the correct information. 
